
RE~EI\/EI~ 
JUN 12 2024 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 

His Worship the Mayor and 
Members of City Council 
c/o City Clerk's Office, City Hall 
222 - 3~d Avenue North, Saskatoon, SK 

June 8 2024 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

Glenn Hollinger 
 Duncan Cr. 

Sasl~ato~n, SI<,  
 

am writingtodayto supportthe Proposed Median Opening- McKercher Drive and Duncan Crescent 
(South). 

am unable to attend the June 26 scheduled meeting on this topic so I will instead offer my support in 
writing. 

support Council's work to make our roads safer. Pedestrians and bicyclists face significant risks from 
traffic. Steps can and are being taken to make roads saferforthem, including installing lights at the 
intersection of McKercher and Degeer. 

Safety improvements always have spill-over side effects. In this case those planned traffic fights will 
make traffic routes for residents on Duncan Cr. significantly longer and more convoluted than they are 
currently, including diverting vehicle traffic destined for Duncan Crescent onto Mount Alison. As a 
resident of Duncan Crescent, I fully support the proposed median opening as a reasonable way to 
reduce the negative side-effects of installing traffic fights while sti ll making roads safer. 

Sincerely, 

Glenn Hollinger 
Resident 




